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There will not be vocabulary homework the week of
December 20™. Please complete the reading log
located on the back of this sheet.

Students have the final copy of their Favorite
Book TDA due on Thursday, -December 23rd. The
grading rubric is located in their blue folder as well as
under “Downloadable Forms” on my website.

There 1s no homework over Winter Break. I hope
everyone has a wonderful vacation and a relaxing
New Year.
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